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      Very little effect was felt from this second supplement. Most people felt 
very deeply relaxed and very much at peace, as though it deepened their rest. 
Peggy,  Keira, and Uma were not aware of any other effects. Hudson felt very little 
specific effects, but it apparently facilitated some introspection. He reported 
that he could see how real the Eagle Club was in his life, and how he functioned 
that way at work and with his family. This is the most personal insight he has 
verbally shared with us during experiments. Jacob felt nothing for about 2 hours, 
and then was aware of the presence of something happening. It was not intense, but 
increased his aliveness and joy and good feelings. Although I felt it very mildly 
compared to the usual action of this quantity, I did get a very nice boost from it 
which led me into one of the most satisfying experiences of my life. I got much 
visual enhancement watching the clouds over the mountains, a magnificent sense of 
Grace, a marvelous inner feeling of Peace and Love and total contentment with 
absolutely everything going on. I felt extremely free, and no body or drug effects. 
Keira reported that she had never seen me so free of the hangups of my usual 
personality. I also felt it to be quite cleansing, so that the next morning my body 
felt very free and I was very energetic. We all felt marvelous the next day, very 
happy for the experience, and quite content to lounge around the entire day and 
enjoy each others company.
      Because of the weekend storm, Keira and Hudson debated quite a bit which 
route they would take home. They finally decided on the northern route, and were 
able to make it over Monitor Pass. Hudson kept remarking how beautiful everything 
was, and how happy he was that they had chosen that route. This is a character 
change for Hudson, as he usually doesn't notice the scenery until Keira first 
points it out. 


